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Ref. U-12021/01/2022-MEC          Dated: 08-10-2022 

 

NOTICE 
 

Urgent Attention Colleges: 

 

The Reporting for Round-1 of All India PG Counselling 2022 got 
completed on 7th October, 2022. It is for the information to all 
participating Colleges/ Institutes (AIQ/ Deemed/ Central Universities/ 
Central Institutes) that the intramcc portal for contribution of seats for 
Round-2 is now open.  

Colleges/ Institutes where there have been increase of seats by NMC after 
the start of Round-1 of counselling can contribute the additional seats/ 

New seats on the portal. It may be noted that colleges should NOT 
contribute the seats remaining vacant after Round-1due to ‘Non 
Reporting’/ ‘Cancellation’/ ‘Resignation’ or those which have 
already been contributed in Round-1 as such seats are already in 
system. Contributing such vacant seats of Round-1 will lead to 
duplication of seats in the matrix of Round-2 and excess allotment at your 
institute. 

MCC will not be held responsible in case of any misinformation 
regarding the number of seats submitted by the institute and any 
litigation arising out of such matter will be dealt at the level of institute.  

 

The participating Institutes can contribute their seats upto 04:00 P.M 
of 10th Oct, 2022, after which the intramcc portal will be closed. 
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